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MOWER COUNTY
PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Minutes of the Joint Mower County Planning Commission and Mower
County Board of Adjustment Meeting Held December 18, 2001 — 7:00 p.m.

Mower County Board of
Adjustment Members Present: Mike Adams, Mary Kenyon, Joan Roe,
Harold Boverhuis, Gary Braaten

Mower County Planning

Commission Members Present: Sheldon Lukes, Bev Weness, Myles
Bendtsen

Commissioners Present: Garry Ellingson, David Hillier

Others Present: Diana Billings, Lori Lecy, Pat Oman,

Denice Mudra, Daryl W. Franklin

The meeting was convened at 7:00 p.m. Diana Billings, DSU, proceeded to go
through the changes in the Zoning Ordinance and discussed items that were
presented and talked about changes made. She also talked about the new
districts.

Long discussions took place on topics such as minimum lot size. It was felt that
it was reasonable to have the 2 %2 acre minimum lot size. Also, discussion took
place on moving the materials so they are not repeated in every section, but to a
specific point. The Planning Commission and Board of Adjustment felt this was
reasonable.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 10:00 p.m.
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